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Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph I of DOE/FECM Order No. 4875, MKVH Advisors, Inc hereby
notifies DOE that the first export of LNG occurred on November 26, 2022. 
 
Export was to Barbados. 
 
Requirement is to notify in writing.  Please advise if email is acceptable or you need physical
letter notification as well.
 
 
Best Regards,

Martin

M. Kits van Heyningen
President/CEO

MKVH Advisors, Inc.
+1.401.855.4444
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